
  
Chairman Lipps, Rep Gross, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking 
Member Russo, and Members of the House Health Committee, 
thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on 
House Bill 248. 

 
My name is Bert Blair and I support House Bill 248. I want to 
make my own health choices along with my doctors’ guidance.  I 
am against vaccine mandates and vaccine passports. 

 
Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need 
for and urgency of House Bill 248. 

 
Sincerely, Bert Blair 
  
 


